
TOWN OF WAREHAM 
54 Marion Road 

Wareham, Massachusetts 02571 
 

 

Town Administrator 

  Derek D. Sullivan 

(508) 291-3100, ext. 3110 

dsullivan@wareham.ma.us 

 

 
 
December 20, 2023 

 

Steven A. Granese, President 

N. Granese & Sons, Inc. 

59 Jefferson Avenue 

Salem, MA 01970 

 

 

Re:  NOTICE OF AWARD – Wankinquoah Avenue Sewer Repair – Phase 2 

 

Dear Mr. Granese: 

 

Please accept this letter as our Notice of Bid Award for the bid submitted to the Town of Wareham by 

N. Granese & Sons, Inc. to perform work for the Town of Wareham to the specifications listed in your 

Wankinquoah Avenue Sewer Repair, Contract 2023-002 dated December 2023 bid response for the 

fee of three million three hundred forty seven thousand two hundred fifty one dollars and 10 cents 

($3,347,251.10).   

 

You are required to return two (2) completed, signed copies of the Acceptance of Notice of Bid 

Award within (10) working days of receipt of this notice.   

 

Thank you for your interest, we look forward to working with N. Granese & Sons, Inc.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Derek D. Sullivan 

Town Administrator/Chief Procurement Officer 

 

Enclosures 

 

 


